APPENDIX A

COMMENT LETTERS



STATE OF CALIFORNIA—BUSINESS, TRANSPORTATION and HOUSING AGENCY GRAY DAVIS. Governor
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DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
DISTRICT 7, ADVANCE PLANNING OFFICE 1-10
120 SO. SPRING ST

LOS ANGELES, CA 90012

(213) 897-3747 ATSS: 8- 647-3747

FAX: (213) 897-6317

IGR/CEQA/DEIR/#000941/CP
October 18, 2000 Mission Hills Tentative Tract 52539
Draft EIR August - 2000
Loc: 15065 Mission Hills Road — L.A.
Vic: LA-05-40.456
SCH# 99091090

M. Lateef Sholebo, Project Coordinator
Los Angeles City Planning Department
221 N. Figueroa Street, Room 1500

Los Angeles, CA 90012

Dear Mr. Sholebo:

Thank you for including the California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) in the
environmental review process for the project referenced above. The proposed project includes the
construction of 113 new single-family units. Two existing single-family units and the YMCA childcare
facility would remain on the site.

Based on our review of the information received we have no comment at this time. Should we
identify any issues that should be brought to your attention, we will contact you further.

[f you have any questions regarding this response please reference IGR #000941 and call me at
(213) 897-4429 or contact Cheryl Powell, the IGR Coordinator for the project at (213) 897-3747.

Sincerely,

STEPHEN J. BUSWELL .

IGR/CEQA Program Manager
Transportation Planning Office

ce: Scott Morgan
State Clearinghouse
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